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RECITAL 

I can’t believe it is here!!!  All of the instructors have 

enjoyed working with your children this year and 

can’t wait to see them show off their hard work at 

our annual recital!! GOOD LUCK EVERYONE!!!  

REGISTRATION-Summer and Next Season 

Don’t forget to register for next year’s season so 

you get the $5 off registration and so you are 

assured a place in the classes you want!!!  

Remember if you are pre-registered, you will be 

entered into a drawing for free August tuition!!  

Pre-Registration will be through June 9th!!!!!!!  

Tuition/Delinquent accounts 

All accounts must be taken care of IN FULL by 

JUNE 9th to be in the recital. Full tuition is still due 

in June, as your registration form and recital 

participation agreement states.  If you have a 

balance owed, which includes registration charges 

that were added, or any tuition, Please make sure 

this is taken care of before recital and summer 

break begins.  Your cooperation with this matter is 

greatly appreciated.   

 DRESS REHEARSAL 

Please be aware when you need to be at Dress 

Rehearsal on June 10th .  he Dress Rehearsal line-

up is by the front bulletin board or you can look 

online at the recital page.   Please remember that 

Dress Rehearsal is MANDATORY, no exceptions.  

You must be in full-make-up and in costume. Dress 

rehearsal is at Deer Valley High School,  just like 

the recital.  Please make sure that you have made 

any alterations to your costumes by this time.   

Please do not be late at the scheduled times since 

this is a very long day and  I must stay on schedule.  

Bring water and snacks to keep your energy up.  

SEE YOU THEN!!!!!!! 

 

 

Dancer of the Month is……KEIRA SMITH!!   Keira 

has been dancing at DMDA since she was little! 

She has always shown her passion of dance and 

choreography through her hard work and 

dedication in class.  This year we have seen her 

grow tremendously! She goes into every class 

with focus and intent!  Keira is always kind and 

respectful to everyone and is quick to help 

where it is needed!  We are so proud of you and 

can’t wait to see where your hard work takes 

you in the future!!  Keep it up Keira!! 

If you received an invitation via email 

for our Awards ceremony this coming 

Saturday June 5th from 1-3, please 

respond whether you will be coming or 

not so we know how many snacks and 

refreshments we need to have there.  I 

look forward to celebrating your hard 

work and achievements from this 

year!! 

Important 

Dates 
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Recital Tickets 

Remember:  Recital tickets are still on sale online.  .  Make sure you buy them beforehand, otherwise 

there might not be any tickets for that specific show since we are at limited capacity in the 

auditorium..  Remember you can always use your phone before the show also.   There are not many 

tickets left for the shows so please don’t wait until the recitals in case they are sold out.   I would like 

to reiterate again that YOU DO NOT need to buy tickets for both shows in a Group……That show IS 

REPEATED at the second time frame.  If you buy tickets to both that is fine, just be aware that will be 

the exact same show again. 

  

REMEMBER:   Recital is a fun, positive, rewarding experience for your dance 

student(s).  Both myself and my staff keep calm around the kids so they will feel this 

positive and supportive energy.  Please remember:  You don’t need to worry about 

anything, we will take care of it and make sure the recital runs smoothly.  Adults, 

please stay positive and encouraging.  If you are frustrated and irritated, your child will 

be also.   This weekend is all about your children, we want every child to leave next 

weekend loving their experience, so if a problem arises, please just come get one of 

the staff members and they will get me. NO NEED TO STRESS……WE GOT THIS  

and want to showcase your dancer or dancers’ hard work.  

  Enjoy the shows!!!!! 

 

  

 

          


